CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 08, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 06147-16

Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:33 AM
To: ‘Joellen Hopkins'

Subject: FW: FPL Rate increase

Apologies for the incorrect name.
Our response should read:
Good morning Ms. Hopkins,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Ashley Quick

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6393

From: Ashley Quick On Behalf Of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:30 AM

To: 'Joellen Hopkins'

Subject: RE: FPL Rate increase

Good morning Ms. Donner,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Ashley Quick

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6393

From: Joellen Hopkins [mailto:gramyjo@me.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:13 AM



FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 08, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 06147-16


To: Records Clerk
Subject: FPL Rate increase

FPL does not need this increase. More and more people are unable to afford paying their electric bills. 1 urge
you to deny this petition

Joellen Hopkins

913 Silver Leaf Place

Port Orange, FL 32127





